SENATOR ALAN CRANSTON

Third Floor 6420 Wilshire Boulevard Los Angeles, California 90048 (213) 655-9520

August 30, 1974

Mrs. Jane Tolmach Oxnard, California 93030



Dear Jane:

It was good to talk with you the other day. I appreciate your good humor in dealing with the middle of that targeting information. As I said, I trust your judgement more than I trust the computer.

One thing I forgot to mention in my spiel on the 115 lawn signs and the 700 bumper strips was the Kennedy rally. You probably already know about it, but I'm enclosing a dozen flyers for good measure. We might want to set up a table at the September 7 barbeque to sell tickets; on that you can check with Shirley Ghitterman. At any rate, it should be a bang-up affair.

I'll talk to you soon. Until then, many thanks for all your efforts.

With best regards,

Doyle McManus
Assistant Field Director

PS-People in Riverside and Bakerajield are chartering buses for the rally. If people get as excited in Ventura, we may want to do it too.